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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2023 2:23 PM
To: Ryan Wilhour; Scott Woodworth (swoodworth@edingerlaw.net)
Subject: 0000210808 - Within 121 km

Good afternoon, 
 
I began to review 0000210808 (W28EZ-D) and found that this 2009-2010 rural LPTV window permit is within 121 km of 
the coordinates for Jacksonville, FL.  Specifically, it is 106.7 km away, and as such, it cannot be granted.  See the PN 
announcing the window here:  https://docs.fcc.gov/public/attachments/DA-09-1487A1.pdf 
 
You have 30 days to amend the application and resolve the issue or else the application will be dismissed. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Associate Chief, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 


